
Dr Demian
Hi:

A major source of exposures for both people and orcas is through toxic chemicals intentionally put
in consumer products, including PFAS, flame retardants, PCBs, phenolic compounds, like BPA,
and phthalates.

Great to see the Pollution Prevention for our Future Act pass the legislature last year.

The draft priority product list identifies many consumer products that expose humans and orcas to
the five toxic chemicals. I support the inclusion of ALL the consumer products on the draft list. 

Also, I encourage Ecology to consider a MORE COMPREHENSIVE list of consumer products
with toxic chemicals, not just the selected few.

Southern Resident orcas are at the brink of extinction. Regulations to control toxic chemicals must
be enforced NOW.

Thank you.


